
Unions continue campaign for more funding
 Italy 

(June 2017) The three main public serivce federations, FP-CGIL, CISL-FP and UIL-FPL, 
have welcomed  proposals to increase funding for provincial and city authorities 
following their protests last month. However, they say that it falls well short of what 
is needed to invest in infrastructure, schools and cover salary increases. For 2017 
alone estimates put the funding shortfall at over EUR 600m when the government 
has increase provisions to only EUR 170 million. The unions say they will continue to 
mobilise and campaign for the increased funding.

FP-CGIL (IT)
epsucob
2017 June epsucob@NEWS 10

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Local government

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2017-june-epsucobnews-10/unions-continue-campaign-more-funding
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2017-june-epsucobnews-10/unions-continue-campaign-more-funding
https://www.epsu.org/countries/italy
http://www.fpcgil.it/flex/cm/pages/ServeBLOB.php/L/IT/IDPagina/36214
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2017-june-epsucobnews-10
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/10110
https://www.epsu.org/policies/local-government

